Water Resources Department

MILL CREEK OFFICE PARK
VicToR ATIvEN 555 13th STREET N.E., SALEM, OREGON 97310 PHONE  378-3066

September 17, 1979

Mr. Duard W. Terry
Jordan Valley, Oregon 97910

RE: File No. D-125

Dear Mr. Terry:

A folder by folder search of the files for water right
transfer applications turned up the fact that we have been
holding unearned fees received from you in connection with your
transfer application No. D-125 in the amount of $28.92.

The application was returned to you by our letter of
July 25, 1967, a copy of which is enclosed. We assume that you
decided not to go ahead with the application even though we have
not heard from you. Therefore, our refund check No. 3770 in the
amount of $28.92 is enclosed.

Sincerely,

James W. Carver, Jr.
Engineer

JWC:1cj
cc: Frank Elfering, Watermaster



